
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 January 2025 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 11 February, Year 2 will be taking part in Romans Day.  

 

Year 2 children have been learning all about Romans in history and to celebrate the end of our topic, we would like to 

invite them to dress up in Roman outfits and take part in various Roman activities.  

 

This could maybe be an oversized white t-shirt belted in the middle with a red scarf or piece of material as a sash if you 

have one, with sensible shoes and a warm waterproof coat, as they will be going outside throughout the day.   Please do 

not feel you need to go and buy anything for this day. 

 

They will be taking part in Latin spellings and maths using Roman numerals, with a tasting session taking place. This will 

consist of bread, olives, cheese, and grape juice. 

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any concerns regarding any allergies.  

 

If you have any questions, please email mbegum@ashbrookschool.net 

 

Thank you for your support  

 

Year 2 Team 
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